
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist 

Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. Sign up sheets and sample  
lessons are on the WMU Table. Call the Church Office  
256-447-9496 or Pam Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. If you feel 
led to start a D-Life group, please contact Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and break off if it grows larger. It’s a great way 
to study in a casual setting. 

NEW BOOKS 
Because of Bethlehem (Lucado) 
Hidden Christmas (Keller) 
The Gift of Prayer (Stanley) 
The Glory Has Come (Devotional) 
On This Holy Night (6 Authors) 
 
FICTION 
A Christmas Prayer (Brunstetter) 
Christmas In Winter Hill (Carlson) 
The Mistletoe Inn (Evans) 
A Christmas Home (Perry) 
Treasured Christmas Brides (6 Novellas) 
 
CHILDRENS 
Humphrey’s First Christmas 
On Christmas Day 
God Is With Us 
Joy To The World 
God Gave Us Christmas 
 
DVD’S 
One Christmas Eve 
Journey Back To Christmas 
Christmas In The Smokies and 
Christmas On The Coast (2 movie col-
lection) 
The Best Christmas Gift (Veggie Tales) 
(Children’s) 
Punchinello And The Most Marvelous 
Gift  “   “ 
The Gift (Storyteller Café) 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 
Sparks Harper 256-282-5096 
Tyler Grimes 256-282-9239 

Dec. 22, 2019 
 

    
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 

 
 

        “Hark The Herald Angels Sing”                    
 

              “Away In A Manger” 
                        
 

Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 
 

“Adore” 
 

         “ Silent Night” 
 

 
 Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
                                     “His Name Is Jesus” 

 
 

             LORD’S SUPPER SERVICE 
 
Invitation 
 

 
    Video Announcements 

 
 

Decisions 
 
Closing Prayer            Jerry Rhodes 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 22nd 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

         Morning Service 10:15 a.m. 

 NO AWANA SERVICE 

 NO EVENING SERVICE 

Tuesday, Dec. 24th 

 Church Office Closed 

Wednesday, Dec. 25th 

 Church Office Closed 

 MERRY CHRISTMAS 

Sunday, Dec. 29th 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 No Awana Clubs tonight 

 No Evening Service  

 

 

Church Office will be OPEN on Monday, Dec. 
23rd, Thursday, Dec. 26th and Friday, Dec. 
27th. 

 

Dec. 22nd-Dec. 29th 

 Babies:        Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

Toddlers 1:     Alison & Sheldon Estes  

 2’s & 3’s:      Patty & Molly Clemons 

 4’s & 5’s:      Missie & Haley Bostick                     

 Security:        Sparks Harper, David Martin 

Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck       

             You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:         Lori Deerman 

Toddlers 1:   Lori & Ashley Bain 

 2’s & 3’s:    Sam & Mac Allen 

 4’s & 5’s     Kristi & Cayla Parris 

 Security:      Danny Pointer, Jeff Haney 

 Children’s Church: Peyton Allen, Erin Gunnels 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Dec. 25th 
Savannah Coble 

Dec. 27th 
Kelly Kent Smith 

Dec. 28th 
Fran Childress 
Natalie Yakely 

Dec. 29th 
Billy Tolbert 

Graham Morrow 
____________________ 

 
Holiday Schedule 

NO PM Service 12/22/19 
Office closed 12/24-12/25 
NO Wed. evening service 
            12/25/2019 
NO Wed. service 1/1/2020 
Regular schedule resumes 
 01//05/2020 

 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 22nd 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 29th 

Christmas time has always been a 
wonderful and busy time of year 
for the members of the 
Flock
“
touch to the Christmas season by 
displaying in and around their 
homes very creative and beautiful 
decorations. Mrs Marie Hendrix 
and husband George P. (Mayor 
of Piedmont 1996 to present) 
would invite the community to 
their annual open house at 512 
North Center Avenue to share an 
“
Christmas
North Pole! Bro. Hugh McCord 
would decorate his home and 
yard at 417 Montview Avenue 
with elaborate scenes and lights 
depicting the life of Christ from 
the cradle to the cross to the 
resurrection.

 

      
 

 

“LOTTA LOVE  
FOR LOTTIE MOON” 

ORNAMENT TREE 
 

Please give $10 to the Lottie 

Moon Christmas Offering to 

order a charm in memory or 
honor of a loved one. The 

charm will be attached to 

an ornament on the  

“Lotta Love for Lottie 

Moon”  

ornament tree. 
Order forms are available 

on the WMU table in the 

main entrance hallway. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

DESSERTS FOR THE HOLIDAYS                             
Now until December 31st. Please pick 
up a list from the WMU table in the 
hallway. Call the baker and place your 
order. The baker will collect your 
money. Reserve your dessert today! 
All proceeds go to support the  
Compass-New Direction Ministry. 

         YOUTH MISSION TRIP 
The youth, grades 6-12, will be going to 
Mission Lab in New Orleans, Louisiana 

on June 7-12, 2020. More info to 
come!  

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

Christmas time has always been a 
wonderful and busy time of year 
for the members of the “Little 
Flock”. Two families of the 
“Little Flock” add that special 
touch to the Christmas season by 
displaying in and around their 
homes very creative and beautiful 
decorations. Mrs Marie Hendrix 
and husband George P. (Mayor 
of Piedmont 1996 to present) 
would invite the community to 
their annual open house at 512 
North Center Avenue to share an 
“Old-Fashion Magnolia  
Christmas” with a side trip to the 
North Pole! Bro. Hugh McCord 
would decorate his home and 
yard at 417 Montview Avenue 
with elaborate scenes and lights 
depicting the life of Christ from 
the cradle to the cross to the  
resurrection. 

PARABLES 
FBC Music & Drama Team will 
meet Wednesdays @ 5:15—6:45 
p.m..  If you have any questions 

please contact Penny Young. Come 
out and join in the fellowship. 

The schedule will resume regular 
time, January 8, 2020. 

First Baptist Church, Thank you 
for all the visits, phone calls, 
cards, prayers, kind words, and 
food, during Ruby’s illness and 
death. Ruby loved the Lord and 
she loved her Church. We are so 
appreciative of all you did. 
 
 Ruby Gresham Family 

Beginning January, 2020 the  
Sunshine Club will be meeting on 
the 2nd (second) Tuesday of each 
month unless stated otherwise. This 
is noted in your new 2020 Book. 

Dear FBC Family: Your staff would 
like you all to know how much we ap-
preciate every thought and prayer you 
send up for us. It continues to be a 
pleasure and blessing in working with 
you. It is our prayer that you enjoy a 
blessed Merry Christmas and a safe 
Happy New Year.  Love, Michael,  
Darren, Kathy, Sandy and Christie. 



 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
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Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
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led to start a D-Life group, please contact Pam. You can have a 
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